
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
TOWN OF YORKTOWN 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be convened by the Town Board, Town 
of Yorktown, Westchester County, New York on December 15, 2020 at the Town Hall, 363 
Underhill Avenue, Yorktown Heights, NY at 7:30 pm o’clock or as soon thereafter can be heard 
to consider the application filed by Ready Imaging Inc. for an amended Special Use Permit for a 
gasoline station located at 1917 Commerce Street, Yorktown, NY, also known as Section 37.18, 
Block 2, Lot 65 on the Tax Map of the Town of Yorktown. The request is for a proposed sign 
change to convert existing signage from BP Gasoline to Xtra Fuels.  

The Town Board of the Town of Yorktown, Westchester County, NY will not be meeting in 
person.  Until further notice, meetings will be held via video conferencing. 
 

A copy of said application is on file in the office of the Town Clerk, at the said Town Hall, where 
the same may be viewed on the Town Clerk’s webpage at www.yorktown.org/townclerk under 
“Pending Projects.”   
 
All persons in interest and citizens may be heard at the public hearing to be held as aforesaid. 

You will have an opportunity to see and hear the meeting live on Channel 20 (Cable) or Channel 
33 (Fios).  The public will have an opportunity to participate during the public hearing section of 
the meeting. You can also email comments in advance of the meeting to dquast@yorktownny.org.  
All written questions and comments received before the meeting will be given to the Town Board 
in advance of the meeting. 
 
Please make sure to register in advance if you would like to speak at Courtesy of the Floor 
for this meeting at dquast@yorktownny.org or call me at (914) 962-8152.  
You will need to provide your name, phone number and email address when registering so we 
can send a confirmation to you containing instructions on how to join the meeting. You will have 
an opportunity to see and hear the meeting live on Channel 20 (Cable) or Channel 33 (Fios). If 
you have a computer, tablet, or smartphone, you will be able to see and hear the meeting while it 
is occurring on the Town’s website at yorktownny.org.  
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